

TONY WINDSOR B.Ec. MP INDEPENDENT FEDERAL MEMBER FOR NEW ENGLAND



PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

Shop 5

259 Peel Street TAMWORTH NSW 2340

PO Box 963 TAMWORTH NSW 2340

Phone:

02 6761 3080 1300 301 839

Toll Free: Fax:

All Mail:

02 6761 3380

e-mail:

Tony.Windsor.MP@aph.gov.au Web Page: www.tonywindsor.com.au

2 August 2010

Mrs Jane McKenzie "Roseview" 667 Wallabadah Road QUIRINDI NSW 2343

Dear Mrs McKenzie Jame

Long Mindsol

Thank you for your e-mail message of 28 July, 2010 in which you sought my support for quality school libraries in Australia and for the role of teacher librarians.

I have noted the contents of your letter and appreciate you contacting me in relation to these matters.

I certainly appreciate the importance of quality libraries and the role of teacher librarians in our schools and would be supportive of the various measures contained in your letter.

You may be assured that I will take your comments on board, together with the feedback received from other residents within the New England Electorate, when dealing with these issues and thank you once again for taking the time to write to me.

Yours sincerely

Tony Windsor MP

Member for New England

tw.lt.tam